
JEWISH GENEALOGY
THE STUDY OF YOUR FAMILY HISTORY

"Jewish Genealogy in the 90's"

Sunday, November 13, 1994, 11:00 am

Montrealers interested in the modern approach to studying their 
family history will be gathering at a genealogical workshop led by 
Dr. Rolf Lederer, Vice-President of the International Association 
of Jewish Genealogical Societies. 

The workshop will be just one part of the activities at the Jewish 
Peoples School & Peretz School's KLEZFEST 94 taking place at 
Bialik High School, 6500 Kildare Road, Côte St. Luc, Que.

PRE-REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED

For more information and registration details, please telephone:   
Sara Taubin, 342-2445   or   Shirley Gonshor, 482-0097

JOIN OTHER MONTREALERS
ON A VOYAGE OF DISCOVERY

For more information on the future activities of the Montreal Chapter of the
Jewish Genealogical Society of Canada, please call: 484-0100 or fax 484-7306.
(Information will be provided after the KLEZFEST 94 workshop.)


